
From: Allen, Susan [Susan.Allen@vermont.gov] 

Sent: Thursday, October 27, 2016 7:44 PM 

To: Pepper, James 

Subject: FW: Vermont School for Girls  

 

 
FYI. 
 

From: Dragon, Paul  
Sent: Thursday, October 27, 2016 6:45 PM 
To: Allen, Susan <Susan.Allen@vermont.gov> 
Cc: Cohen, Hal <Hal.Cohen@vermont.gov> 
Subject: Vermont School for Girls  
 
Hi Sue, to your question with respect to the State Board of Education investigation of the Vermont 
School for Girls, The AOE prepared a report recommending no action and the State Board accepted the 
report as written.   This issue is now closed.  
 
Paul  
 
Paul Dragon, Ed.D. 
Deputy Secretary  
Agency of Human Services 
280 State Drive 
Waterbury, VT 05671-1000 
Paul.dragon@vermont.gov 
Office Line:  802-241-0422 
Cell: 802- 585-9188 
http://humanservices.vermont.gov 
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